
UUFD Rainbow Kids 
Faith in Action 

Caring for Mother Earth: Ladybug 
Release at Merritt Prairie 

 

Sunday June 15th from 10am- Noon 
Everybody Welcome! 

Bring a friend! 
Caregivers and Volunteers are invited to join us! 

 

     
 
 

We will meet at UUFD at 10am on Sunday June 15th, then carpool 
together to Merritt Prairie where we will enjoy a picnic, explore the 
trails, hear about the relationship between Merritt Prairie and UUFD, 
and find homes among the prairie plants for live lady bugs that we will 
bring with us. Lady bugs are great for plants and help them stay healthy 
and grow!   
 

For more information contact Gladys Sanchez at 708.710.0684 or 
email gladyssanchez33.gs@gmail.com. 
 
Our violet promise. We promise to value our home, Earth, which we 
share will all living things. 
 


